
 

 

 

                              JCRC Membership Monthly Meeting – 28 November 2023 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:45 PM by President, Glenn Ross, who welcomed everyone 

to the final meeting of 2023.   

2 new members were in attendance, Shawn Dakovich and Mike Vickers.  

 

Monthly Meeting Minutes: 

Jerry Black moved and Johnny Judd seconded the motion that the October amended 

minutes be accepted. A voice vote was taken and the Minutes were accepted. 

 

Treasures Report: Anthony Hall presented the Treasure’s Report for November 2023. 

            Summary:          November 2023 

                                        Income (Dues renewal) $3615.00 

                                        Expenses (utilities and mowing) $436.33 

                                        Total Funds Available $15,659.13 

 

Old Business: 

           Old Business discussion was a summary of Club Events for 2024, as follows: 

 

 New Year’s Fly - Monday Jan 1, 2024, 0800 at the club, POC Johnny Judd 

 Indoor Fly – Feb 17, 2024, Kingsport Civic Center, 12:00 noon, POC David 

Jones 

 Spring Fun Fly – TBD - no volunteer 

 Lakewood Assisted Living Facility – May 18, 2024 (rain date May 25), POC 

Glenn Ross 

 Club Picnic and National Aviation Day – Aug 10, 2024, POC Anthony Hall 

 Senior Pattern Association (SPA) – Aug date TBD, POC Jerry Black Note:  

 the SPA date is tentatively the 10th and 11th of August and it was agreed 

that the club picnic will be moved to 17 Aug if SPA finalizes on the 10th 

and 11th. 

 Learn to Fly – Sep 14, 2024 – POC Johnny Judd 

 Night Flight following last Chill & Grill – Sep 24, 2024, POC Skip Weller 

 Halloween Fun Fly – Oct 19, 2024, POC Dewanan Brooks 

 

                Watch the Calendar for changes or updates to the events.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

New Business:  

              Club T-Shirts – Club T-Shirts are $20.00, preorder – see Terry Bailey 

               

Club Annual Election Results for 2024:  

President: Mitch Fowler                           Vice President: Phil Swihart 

Secretary: Nick Nicodemus                     Treasurer: Anthony Hall 

Safety Officer: Keith Nelson                    Event Manager: Glenn Ross 

Web Master: Craig Quillen                       News Letter Editor:  Dewanan Brooks 

Board Member: Glenn Ross 

Safety Marshalls:   Jeremy Brooks, David Jones, Craig Quillen, Skip Weller 

                                  

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Jerry Black and second by Craig Quillen. 

The motion carried and the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM.  


